
Northeast Wisconsin DX Association 

(NEWDXA) 

Minutes 

November 12, 2016 

 

Call to order The November meeting of NEWDXA was called to order by Vice President Mike 

N9UA at 10:00 a.m. at Golden Corral in Green Bay with 17 members present.  
  

Minutes/Financials   

The minutes of the September meeting were approved. The treasury shows a 

balance of $ 2,794.82. 

 

DX Report JA28AT – through November 15
th

, 2016 

 8Q7MD – Maldives – November 20 – December 3, 2016 

 4I7COW – Philippines - thru November 22, 2016 

 Pitcairn Island VP6AH – thru 11/28/16 and again in February 2017 

 Cambodia XU7AEZ – through December 5, 2016 

 E44QX - Palestine – December 8-12, 2016 

 TL8TT – Central African Republic – February 1-28, 2017 

 KH1 Baker Island (September 2017)  

 Bouvet 3Y0Z (February 2018)  

 There are not a lot of DXpeditions scheduled for 2017. 

 

Old/New Business  

 Bob Gedemer KA9JAC will work with Gerry WA9GON to see if the NEWDXA 

homepage can be updated.  Anne KC9YL said that the member list will be up-to-

date by the end of the year.   

 John NZ9Z reported on the equipment that has been sent to Sri Lanka.  They still 

need mobile rigs and will take HF. 

 Dick W9TA has earned his VUCC with 200+ grid squares, all on 6m. 

 Bill Koltz N9WK now has to submit a list of potential contest entrants, including 

their grid square. Contact Bill if you’re participating in the upcoming ARRL 

November Sweepstakes contest. 

 Phil Simila W3TOS reminded members that the QCWA will meet on February 18 

at the Green Bay Golden Corral.  You can join on January 1 of the year that you 

“turn” 25 as a radio amateur. 

   

Membership Report 

 The NEWDXA application form is now on the website.  Mark W9OP 

recommended Craig Taylor W9OD for membership. He was approved.  Anne 

handed out samples of a revised NEWDXA brochure for review. 

  

Meeting Schedule for 2017 – please note date changes!!!! 

January 21, 2017 

May 6, 2017 

September 23, 2017 

November 18, 2017 

 

The 50/50 raffle was won by Jerry K9USN and netted the club $31.  The meeting adjourned at 

11:23 a.m. 

Next meeting - January 21, 2017 @ Golden Corral in Green Bay 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Anne Dirkman KC9YL 

November 25, 2016 


